
To:  ALL LEGENDS DRIVE COMMUNITIES 

IMPORTANT JUNE 22, 2024 DEADLINE APPROACHING 

Only qualified residents can vote in the upcoming 
Legends Drive Special Tax District election.  You need to 
be a South Carolina voter and have a primary address 
within the boundaries of the special tax district and on file 
with the Horry County Voters Registration and Elections 
Office.


If you need to update your primary address with the 
Elections Office, you need to act quickly.  The deadline for 
you to change it is June 22, 2024. You can register online 
at https://vrems.scvotes.sc.gov/ovr/start.  


Remember to Vote! 

Tom Tiscione, on behalf of the

Legends Drive Special Tax District Team

LegendsDr2024@gmail.com


